
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        

 

  

    

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

W!iPA 
WASHINGTON STATE PHARMACY ASSOCIATION 

411 Williams Avenue South, Renton, WA 98057-2748 
(p) 425.228.7171 (f) 425.277.3897 www.wsparx.org 

September 26, 2024 

Rule Coordinator 

Office of the Insurance Commissioner 

302 Sid Snyder Ave SW 

Olympia, WA 98501 

rulescoordinator@oic.wa.gov 

Re: R 2024-03 - Comment on Prepublication Draft for Prior Authorization Modernization 

To whom it may concern: 

The Washington State Pharmacy Association (WSPA) appreciates the effort to update the WAC’s related 

to prescription drug utilization management and prior authorizations based on recent legislation. A 

group of WSPA members met to discuss the draft and did not find any concerns with the proposed 

language. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the prepublication draft. We are available for further 

discussion. 

Sincerely, 

Jenny Arnold, PharmD, BCPS 

Chief Executive Officer 
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